Women'’s International League for Peace and Freedom
(WILPF) is looking for an engaged, organized, and bright
human rights intern!

Would you like to work with women, peace and security issues? Do you want to apply
your textbook Human Rights law skills to a real world setting? Do you want to see the
UN Human Rights system in person and how the Civil Society interacts with jt? Do
you want to experience working in an NGO environment where your contribution
really matters?

If you have answered YES to the questions above, then we want you to be our
Human Rights intern for Winter/Spring 2013!

As our Human Rights intern, your tasks will include monitoring and reporting on the
UN Human Rights bodies’ sessions, such as those of the Human Rights Council and
CEDAW and partake in NGO coordination meetings. You will also prepare articles,
help with our newsletter, write working documents and other materials on Human
Rights for publications and for internal use. You will facilitate other grassroots
organizations at the UN and in Geneva, and help contribute to WILPF’s long-term
goals.

We encourage you to apply if you are a committed Human Rights activist interested
on Women’s rights and Peace issues. The internship is perfect for an energetic,
motivated person who wants to discover the world of feminist organizations and
activism.

1) Practical stuff

e full-time internship (dates are flexible depending on your study schedule)
* Geneva-based internship

* One day dedicated to administrative support

e unpaid internship

¢ cheap accommodation solution is provided

2) Requirements:

® Pursuing a Masters Degree in International Relations, Gender studies, International
Law, Human Rights or a related field

e Human Rights activism or previous experience with the civil society

e Fluent in English

* Knowledge of online social activism

e Mastered Microsoft Office (word, power point and excel)

e Interested in WILPF’s mission

Deadline: 25" October 2012. Send your application (cover letter and CV) to
internship@wilpf.ch with the subject line “Human Rights internship”. We only
receive applications per email.




